S5PO ALERT

Date: July 17, 2024

To: State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office

Re: Contract Award: Statewide Research and Survey (Update)

The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) awarded 31 contracts last month for
Statewide Research and Survey. Please see the attached Contract Summary document for additional information,
including the research categories awarded for all suppliers.

The new contract's initial term is from June 3, 2024, to May 31, 2026, and may be used by all State Agencies and
Co-Op Members.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Simon Alvarez, Statewide Procurement Manager at (602)

542-8911 or Simon.Alvarez(@azdoa.gov.
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